
 

Industry Forum: 

US-23 Improvement Project 

CMGC Project 

Monday, January 13th, 2025, 10:00 a.m. EST 

The Michigan Department of Transportation (MDOT) is hosting an industry forum to discuss the 
upcoming Construction Manager / General Contractor (CMGC) procurement for the 
reconstruction of US-23 from I-94 to Earhart Road in the City of Ann Arbor, Washtenaw County. 
This forum will provide an opportunity for potential bidders to learn about the project scope, 
procurement process and schedule. 

The intent of this forum is to share base information of the project for all interested participants 
and is also meant to be a platform for interactions between contractors and subcontractors. 
Industry networking will follow the forum, along with the opportunity for one-on-one meetings 
upon request by interested prime contractors. 

The project scope will be finalized through the Environmental Assessment process which is 
anticipated to conclude in the spring of 2025.  The US-23 Improvement Project is anticipated 
to include reconstruction of US-23 from I-94 to south of Geddes Road, structure work including 
preventive maintenance repairs and bridge replacements, improvements to accommodate 
future transit plans, reconstruction and ramp widening from westbound I-94 to northbound 
US-23, reconstruction and reconfiguration of the US-23/M-17 interchange, including 
reconstruction of Washtenaw Avenue, culvert replacements, noise barrier and possible 
retaining walls, multimodal improvements, and safety improvements. 

MDOT anticipates issuance of a Request for Qualifications in January 2025 and award of a 
CMGC preconstruction contract in April 2025. 

When: 10:00 am, January 13, 2025 

Where: Michigan Department of Transportation – Office of Aeronautics 
 Aeronautics Auditorium 

2700 Port Lansing Road 
Lansing, MI 48906 

For project information, please visit the project website: 
US-23 Improvement Project (CMGC) (michigan.gov)  
 



As additional information becomes available, it will be posted to the above website.  
 
To RSVP for this event and to request a one-on-one meeting, please e-mail Jon Harden 
HardenJ2@Michigan.gov and Carrie Bates BatesC6@Michigan.gov by 5pm, on January 6, 
2025. If in-person attendance is infeasible, interested parties may attend the event remotely 
using Microsoft Teams. 
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